
Dear 

ID: 

Thank you for entering our                                 student art contest. Congratulations! Your art  has been selected to be 
published in the                           full-color hardbound book Celebrating Art.This is a coffee table quality book. It is an 
honor to be invited, as only the best entries are selected to be published. At this time, be sure to use the online 
permission form so your art can be included in the book. Your art is in the �inal competition and you still may win a 
�inal award for the contest. Once the Top Ten winners have been selected, you can view their names and their art on 
our website at  www.celebratingart.com. 

What needs to be done: 

Thomas K. Worthen, Ph.D. 
Editor 

Only a limited number of copies of Celebrating Art will be printed. If you wish to have a copy of the book that 
includes your art, you need to respond now. You do not need to make a purchase in order to be published. However, 
if you wish to order a copy of this full-color hardbound book you can order by credit card or check. The order form is 
also located on the same page that gave you access to this letter.

Please note that it takes 20-24 weeks before the �inished book will be ready to be shipped. 

Please give permission so we can publish your art. Thanks again for participating in our   art contest 
and congratulations on the acceptance of your art.   Being a published artist gives you the recognition that your 
talent deserves. 

Sincerely, 

Important: To have your art published, you must give us permission by                                       .   A copy of your art and 
the permission form are located on the same page that gave you access to this letter. We cannot publish your art 
unless we receive your permission by this deadline,  If you are unable to give permission by this deadline, please call 
us at (435) 755-8126 to see if it is still possible to accept your art for publication.

* Read your name, grade, title and art medium information carefully.
Errors not corrected will be printed in the book.

* To have your art included in this book, give permission to
be published with the online form by

* To order a copy of Celebrating Art, you can order online with  a check or
credit card at www.celebratingart.com/order-book or print an order
form and return it with your payment.

3000 N Main St, Unit D, North Logan, UT 84341  |  435.755.8126  |  editor@celebratingart.com  |  www.celebratingart.com

We guarantee your satisfaction. If you are interested in recording this proud moment forever, you can grant 
permission to be published and place an order. Whether you order an art book or not, please give us permission 
so that your work may be shared with others and your teacher may earn classroom art supplies.
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